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Cheetos and Whipped Cream
One of the games was to spread whipped cream 
all over your head, then have your teammates 
throw Cheetos at you.  The winner was the one 
with the most Cheetos stuck on after 2 minutes.
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WESTLAKE’S FIRST SPIRIT BOWL!
By, Kimberly Huynh, edited by Mr. Dunn

Good Job to everyone who participated in the last Friday.  Juniors won the 2009-2010 Spirit Bowl.

As you all know friday was 
the spirit bowl.  Students were 
randomly asked to participate in 
the games for the assembly. 
Several students from each grade 
were chosen to participate. 

The activities were
-Duck tape to bleachers
-Shaving cream (styling hair)
-The obsticle course
-Frosting on nose
-Tug-of-war
-Cheetos with shaving cream
-Hullahoop

The spirit bowl was all about 
who had the most school spirit.  
By the end of the competitions, 
the juniors surpassed everyone 
else ((cheaters! -Kim) they won it 
fairly, -ed.) The spirit bowl was a 
big success, thanks to everyone 
who participated in any way.  

Next year our Spirit Bowl will 
be bigger, better, and more 
competitive than before, so I hope 
you keep your Westlake spirit 
strong.  Way to go Juniors!
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 Spring sports are here!  
Spring?, you may say.  Yes, spring 
is here. Even though it still looks 
like winter, spring sports have 
already started.

 Soccer tryouts happened 
this past week and the team is 
looking quite promising. We are 
anticipating great things form our 
Sophomore, JV, and Varsity teams. 
I asked a soccer player how he feels 
the varsity team will perform in 
their upcoming games. 

 “Our team is young and has 
never been on the field with an 
opposing team before. Our abilities 
as a team are outstanding, but when 
it comes to working as a team. That 
will be the real test.” 


 Baseball and softball also 
look to be quite promising, with a 
team line-up that could put fear into 
the hearts and minds of many great 
teams in the region. Westlake has 
some very hard hitters this year, so 
keep your eyes open for those home 
runs.

 The spring sports tryouts 
have mostly finished now, but that 
doesn’t mean you cant be part of 
the team. Be a part of the Westlake 
team and show up to the sporting 
events and games. Be a part of our 
school, and remember, Westlake 
needs you just as much as much as 
you need Westlake. 

Top: Westlake Girls Soccer 
tryouts were held on Friday.

Center : Cheerleading tryouts 
are next week, March 18 & 19 
in the Dance Studio.

Bottom : Westlake girls softball 
this Tuesday and Thursday at 
home.  Games start at 4:00.
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ATHLETICS Spring Sports Tryouts
By, Alex Edwards, edited by Mr. Dunn
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 Hey Westlake, if you have 
missed all the Prom posters in the 
hallway, then you should know all 
the info about the biggest dance of 
the year. 
 If you’re a senior, this is 
your dance. If you hate dances and 
you have never been to a school 
dance, this is still your dance. Even 
if you don’t have a date, you should 
go with a group of friends, because 
this is going to be the best dance of 
the year. 
 Prom is going to be held at 
La Caille, in Sandy.  Tickets are 
$65 a couple for just the dance, and 
$125 for dinner and dance for a 
couple. The dinner is from 7-11 and 
pictures and dance are from 4-11.  
There will be a full dessert bar for 
everyone during the dance.
 We will also have a 
Promenade before the dance on 
Saturday.  The Auditorium will be 
decorated for you and your patents 
to take pictures.  Pictures will also 
be available from Cory Adams that 
night, but, rather than being stuck 
taking pictures with your parents at 

home, come to the Auditorium and 
walk across the stage in style.
 Make sure you get your 
dates to Prom!  It’s coming up 
quicker than we all expected, 
March 20. Tickets cannot be bought 
at the door so make sure you ask 
that one “special someone” while 
you have the time.  If you have any 
questions, see Mr. Dunn.
 

Top : 9th Grade Night Dance 
was last Friday.  It was a lot of 
fun.

Center : Musical, “Damn 
Yankees!”  Opens this Thursday.

Bottom : Student Council 
Elections are in the end of 
March.  If you want to be on 
student council, you must have 
your packet turned in by Friday, 
the 19th.

SCHOOL 
ACTIVITIES

PROM at La Caille
By, Dylan Behrmann, edited by Mr. Dunn
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 Are you going to be a full 
time student a Westlake next year 
(2010-2011)? Do you have a 
cumulative GPA of 3.0 or higher? If 
the answer to these questions is yes, 
then listen up! You qualify to be 
one of Westlake High School's very 
own Student Council members. 
Whether you’re a Junior interested 
in being Student Body President, or 
a Freshman interested in 
Sophomore secretary, all it takes is 
this; adherence to all Westlake High 
School campaign policies and have 
an election packet completed and 
submitted to Mr. Dunn by friday 
March 19, 2010 at 3:00 pm. 
 Interviews will be held at 
WHS March 23-25. Followed by 
the campaign period March 26- 
April 1.  Voting will take place 
online March 30, 31, and April 1. 
The moment everyone is waiting 
for, (the results!) will be announced 
April 2nd at our Elections STOMP. 
The elections are based 40% on 

interview with 
Administrator and advisor, 
20% on student vote, 
another 20% on 
participation in 
election week, 10% 
on teacher 
recommendations, 
and 10% on 
completion and neatness 
of election packets. 
 Now I know it may seem 
intimidating to put yourself out 
there and do things like interview 
with an Administrator. However, 
Student Council opens so many 
doors, its a chance for you to 
incorporate your own ideas into 
your high school, and its a blast! 
After talking to Chanelle Larrabee 
(Artist on Student Council) who 
said, 
 "I love just being involved; 
the summer retreats were so much 
fun, and I got a lot of experience for 
college. You learn a lot of interview 

skills that are really 
important." 

 A lot of people want to be 
on student council but only some 
give it a go, if you really wanna 
make a difference, you should 
seriously consider it.  I know I 
would! 
 If you have any questions at 
all, please see Mr. Dunn in room    
B 105.  You can pick up a packet 
there and find out anything else you 
want to know about the elections or 
what it takes to be on Student 
Council.

Student Council 
Elections 

By, Ariadne Cipili, edited by Mr. Dunn

Available Offices Include;
Student Body Offices
-Student Body President
-Student Body Vice President
-Student Body Secretary
-Publicity
-Activities
-Assemblies
-Artist
-Artist

Class Offices
-Senior President
-Senior Vice President
-Senior Secretary
-Junior President
-Junior Vice President
-Junior Secretary
-Sophomore President
-Sophomore Vice President
-Sophomore Secretary

Appointed Offices Include;
-Historian
-Technical Director
-PTA Representative
-School Community Council Rep
-Service Chairman
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March 15th-20th 2010

H
EA

D
S 

U
P THIS WEEK 

- Monday March 15th, 
Thunder Bakery @ Lunch 
B121. 

- Tuesday March 16th, Boys 
Tennis @ Mt. View 
3:00-7:00 pm, Softball v. 
Timpanogos  @ WHS 
3:30-7:00 pm, Boy’s Soccer 
v. Orem @ WHS 3:30-7:00 
pm, Dram Region 1 Acts 
4:00-9:00 pm.

- Wednesday March 17th, 
Track Tri-Meet @ Orem 
3:00-6:00 pm, Softball v. 
Payson @ WHS 3:30 pm, 
Region Chamber Choir @ 
Orem 3:30 pm.

- Thursday March 18th, 
Damn Yankees Opening 
Night 7:00 pm, Boy’s Tennis 
@ Lehi 3;30pm, Boy’s 
Soccer v. Provo @ WHS 
3:30-7:00 pm, Soph 
Baseball v. LonePeak @ 
WHS 4:00pm.

- Friday March 19th, Damn 
Yankees Show 7:00pm, 
Boy’s Soccer @ Jordan 
3;30-7:00pm, 

- END of TERM 3

PROM 

March 20th, @ La Caille. 
Tickets are pre-sale only. 
Tickets are $65 without 
dinner, $125 with dinner 

for two at La Caille.

DAMN YANKEES

March 18th, opening 
night 7:00 PM.

END of TERM 3

March 19th.
4th Term starts March 

22nd. Seniors be on track 
to graduate !


